
MOULTON NIGUEL WATER DISTRICT
DIRECTOR, DIVISION 5

NAME: BRIAN S. PROBOLSKY                                      AGE: 38
OCCUPATION: Laguna Niguel Commissioner/Businessman

Providing Laguna Niguel with high quality water at affordable prices is my
top priority. As your Laguna Niguel Commissioner I oversee public water
usage for numerous city properties.

We are fortunate to have a reliable supply of high quality water at
reasonable prices. But there is a real threat of drought and the chance that
imported water supplies from Northern California could be restricted. This
means we need to conserve locally and use innovative techniques, like
using recycled water to irrigate public parks and medians to make sure
there is an adequate supply of water for future generations.

Since 2007 I have been your Orange County Parks Commissioner,
additionally, I volunteer as a board member for the Saddleback College
Foundation and as president of the Kite Hill Homeowners Association.

I am proud to have the support of Orange County Water District President
Steve Sheldon, State Assemblyman Todd Spitzer, Laguna Niguel Mayor
Paul Glaab, Capistrano Unified School District Trustee Ken Maddox and
many other community leaders.

My wife Sharon and I are long time residents of Laguna Niguel where we
feel blessed to raise our children.

Contact me  anytime: brian@probolsky.com or 949-533-4254.

I respectfully ask for your vote.


